
 Developing Christlike Character and Academic Excellence 

 

Newton’s News 

January 18, 2019 
“Therefore, since we are receiving a kingdom that cannot be shaken, let us be thankful, and so worship  

God acceptably with reverence and awe, for our ’God is a consuming fire’.” Hebrews 12:28-29 

 
EVENTS at a GLANCE  
Saturday, January 19   FLL LEGO Robotics State Competition @ Iowa State 8:00-5:00 
  
Monday, January 21   Martin Luther King Jr. Day – No School 
 
Tuesday, January 22  Hot Lunch: Chicken Nuggets, Buttered Corn, Broccoli, Peaches 
     High School Information Day 3:30 
 
Wednesday, January 23  Hot Lunch: Fish Sandwich, Coleslaw or Salad, Oranges, Cookie 
   

Thursday, January 24   🎁 Mrs. King’s Birthday 

     Student Council Meeting 7:30 a.m. 
Hot Lunch: Chili, Cornbread, Salad, Banana 

  Basketball vs. Central Lutheran 4:30, 5:30, 6:30 
 

Friday, January 25   Chapel:  Pastor Dusty Jones, New Covenant Bible Church 
Hot Lunch: Chicken Broccoli Alfredo, Garlic Knots, Carrots, Fruit 

     7/8 Basketball @ Trinity 5:30, 6:30 
   

Upcoming Events          

February 3    🎁 Mrs. Mathias’ Birthday 

February 11    🎁 Mr. Walker’s Birthday 

February 14    5th/6th Grade Ski Trip 🎿 

February 15    Early Dismissal 11:45, 12:00 – Professional Development 
February 15    8th Grade Babysitting Night 
 

FLL LEGO Robotics 
Isaac Newton’s Lego Robotics team qualified for state competition in December. They will be competing at Iowa State 
tomorrow, January 19, 9:00-4:00. You can follow the live stream with the following link: https://www.isek.iastate.edu/fll/live-
stream/. Our team number is 9242. 
 

Second Quarter Honor Roll 
Congratulations to the following students who were named to the school’s second quarter honor roll. 
A Honor Roll 
8th Grade Titus Bennett, Lexi McDonald, Madeleine Miller, Savannah Stout, Kara Van Genderen  
9th Grade Hannah Anderson, Laura Brouwers, Danielle Clayberg, Allison Howard, Jack Kendall, Lexi McLeod, 

Abraham Potter, Connor Richmond, Levi Telecky, Breanne Van Genderen, Hannah Vriezen 
10th Grade Zane Eastman, Jacob Santel, Izzy Steffen, Jaret Van Zee 
11th Grade Laura Howard, Elliot Potter, Jackson Ridder, Zachary Slama, Alec Zerpa 
 
B Honor Roll 
7th Grade Zach Houy, Isaac Johnson, Lauren Miller 
8th Grade Sam Jorgensen, Ruth Santel, Aaron Slaymaker, Colby Wranek 
9th Grade Nick Gilbert, Lois Swanson 
10th Grade Rachel Shonk 
11th Grade Elijah Becker, Rylee Kehoe 
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Futsal Soccer Tournament Grades 5-8 
Futsal (indoor soccer) tournament will be hosted by Isaac Newton Christian Academy on March 9. 
Futsal is an exciting, fast paced game that will allow our players to stretch their legs with some competitive and fun futsal 
games with other area Christian schools. The game format will be 4v4 soccer game with no goal keeper. The games will be 
25-minutes long with no half-time. Soccer players interested in playing, please contact Coach Stout at Its321@hotmail.com. 
 

Online Enrollment 
Next week, you will receive an email with a link to re-enroll your student(s) for the 2019-2020 school year. If you are a current 
family and have a new student to enroll in Pre-K, Kindergarten or any other grade, you can start the process by filing out the 
Online Application on ParentsWeb or incaonline.org, (this needs to be done first, before we can offer Enrollment) to ensure 
you have a spot reserved for next year. 
 

Benefits of ACSI Accreditation 
On March 5-8, an ACSI Accreditation visiting team will be on our campus, inspecting the school. The following are ways that 
our families and students benefit from our ongoing accreditation with the Association of Christian Schools International 
(ACSI). 

1. ACSI accreditation documents that our school is true to its own foundational statements (mission, vision, core values, 
goals). 

2. ACSI accreditation affirms the school meets standards of quality established by the international Christian school 
community. 

3. ACSI accreditation provides validation of the credibility of the school through a peer review process. 
4. ACSI accreditation promotes accountability to our school community. 
5. ACSI accreditation helps to improve instruction directed at increasing student achievement. 
6. ACSI accreditation promotes ongoing instructional improvement through a continuous process of self-assessment 

and systematic school development. 
7. ACSI accreditation encourages the evaluation of biblical and spiritual integration of the school. 

 

Did You Know? Many Benefits of Saving With Scrip 
Did you know… 

…several retailers (e.g. Dunkin Donuts, Caribou, Bruegger’s) allow you to “bundle” your Scrip card benefits with their 
mobile app and member club perk! 
…using Scrip gift cards, or online codes, to pay for your purchases (especially online and pay-at-the-pump gas) can 
help reduce credit card fraud liability? 
…many retailers allow you the option to Reload (over the original face value if you choose) your physical Scrip gift 
card within a few minutes after you setup a ShopWithScrip user account? 
…you can use your Amazon Scrip codes at http://smile.amazon.com (designate Linn Christian Education Association 
as your charitable organization) to earn an extra .5% donation (on eligible purchases) to Isaac Newton? 
…you can pre-order Visa cards ($50, $100, $250) for gift giving or use for shopping when traveling or online? 
…With your personal ShopWithScrip account, you can choose to receive ScripNow electronic codes instantly on your 
mobile device while shopping and skip the delay of paying by cash/check when you sign-up for PrestoPay? 
…Scrip purchase rebates in 2018 raised $297 in tuition/fee “gifted” credits to designated school families, and $1,142 
was raised for directed giving to the school’s general fund?  

Request your Scrip order in person, by email, or online through Isaac Newton’s school website under the Parent Info link. 
When sending check payments into the school, please make checks payable to INCA and do not combine with payment for 
other school fees. 
If you would like to know about the Scrip program or how to ‘gift’ your Scrip rebate credits to another family, please ask! If you 
have questions, please contact Denise Jorgensen or Jennifer Richmond through scrip@incaonline.org.  
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